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Words from the Woods! 

23rd November 2018 
 
Dear parents, 
 

Decorate the Christmas Tree! Friday 30th November 9am 
We have decided to make this a special event that requires every child’s input! This 
year we would like each child to bring in a Christmas tree decoration to hang on the 
Christmas tree. Each year, the children can hang their decoration and new children 
can add to it. Please label the decoration with your child’s name.  
 
The assembly will follow with coffee and toasted tea cakes. Our new vicar Rev Mark 
will join us at 9.45am to meet parents who have stayed for coffee. 
 
Christmas mufti 
We would also like children to come in on Friday 30th wearing something 
Christmassy – be that a Christmas jumper or something else festive. In exchange, 
please send in any unwanted presents or bottles for the tombola. 
 
Author to visit! 
A distinguished author will be visiting us on Monday 26th November. Grant Koper 
will be talking about life as a write and reading from his book “The Day Granny’s 
Knickers Blew Away!” If you would like your child to receive a signed copy, Please 
bring in £6 in cash in a sealed named envelope.  
 
Christmas Fair 
We will be holding a small Christmas fair on Friday 7th December at 3.15-5.15pm. A 
letter has gone out (and is available on the website) asking for donations and 
support. Please speak to Rebecca (Noah and Zac’s mum) or Carly (Layla and Max’s 
mum) if you can help. 
 
Community Stay and Learn Christmas Woodland Session for 3-4 year olds. 
Mrs Hazell will be holding a community session for children aged 3-4 years on 
Wednesday 5th December 1.15-2.15pm. Children will get to experience a range of 
Forest School activities all within our lovely woodland site. If you know of any 
parents or child minders who may be interested, please point them in the direction 
of our school website. 
 
Pantomime 
If you have not already done so, please submit your final payment for the 
pantomime by Wednesday 28th November.  
 
As always, have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 

Upcoming Events 
(New/changed) 

 
 
 
Mon 26.11.18 Author Grant 
Koper 
Fri 30.11.18 Christmas Tree 
decoration assembly  9-10.30 
followed by coffee morning 
Wed 5.12.18 Community Forest 
School 3-4yrs 1.15-2.15 
7.12.18 Christmas fete 3.15-5.15 
Wed 12.12.18 Whole school trip 
to the pantomime  
Thu 13.12.18 2pm and 6pm  
Nativity 
Fri 14.12.18 Christmas lunch 
Fri 14.12.18 Carol concert @ 
Lane End Village Hall TBC 
Tue18.12.18 Christmas disco 3-
4.30pm 
Wed 19.12.18 Church service 
12.30. School finishes at 1.30pm 
 

Term Dates 
INSET Days 
5.9.18, 2.1.19, 23.4.19 
3.6.19, 24.7.19 
 
Open                          Close  
 
Autumn Term 2018 
Thu 6.9.18            Fri 19.10.18 
Mon 29.10.18  Wed 19.12.18 
 
Spring Term 2019 
Thu 3.1.19            Fri 15.2.19 
Mon 25.2.19        Fri 5.4.19 
 
Summer Term 2019 
Wed 24.4.19        Fri 24. 5. 19 
Tue 4.6.19             Tue 23.7.19 
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Forest School 
Christmas 

Decoration Session  

Open to all 3 – 4 year old children & their parent/carer! 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for a FREE session at our lovely 
on site Forest School 

Spaces are limited so if you would like to know more or to book a place, please 
contact the school office C/o Mrs Hazell office@cadmoreendschool.org  

BOOKING IS ESSENTIAL 

 

mailto:office@cadmoreendschool.org

